
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Invitation to come and join us on Wednesday 4th September 2024 
 

Following our Year 7 Transition Day on Wednesday 4th September we would like to invite you 
in to meet the Year 7 Pastoral Team, the Year 7 Form Tutors, SLT and other key members of 
staff. There will be two opportunities; at 5.30pm and 6.30pm, in The Peter Hopkins Hall 
through reception. 
 
Please note because of the limited space available we ask that just Parents/Guardians attend 
and we ask that you book a maximum of two tickets. 
 
To reserve a place please visit: - 
 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/springwoodhighschool/e-jdxaxp 
 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Davies-Mays 
Head of Year 7 
01553 778092 
classof2029@springwoodhighschool.co.uk 
 


